
Should Cars Be Driven at Night?
There are two sides to this issue. Many people agree that cars should be driven at all hours of 
the day, however, other people believe their use should be restricted and they should not be 
driven after dark.

Some people believe cars should be allowed to be driven at all hours of the day. Many people 
require cars for transport and it would be unfair to restrict when they can and can’t use them. 
Shift workers work unusual hours and are required to travel when many of us are sleeping. 
If using a car was restricted to daylight hours, shift workers would not be able to work and 
would therefore lose money.

On the other hand, some people believe that car use should be restricted after dark as they 
can be very noisy. Although it is unlikely car noise will wake heavy sleepers, it is possible 
that it could wake light sleepers, especially in cities. This could lead to annoyed and irritated 
residents, who may complain about the noise. Using cars after dark could cause an increase in 
people seeing doctors because they have not been able to sleep well.

In addition, most car accidents occur at night because it is harder to see, and sometimes people 
are tired when they get behind the wheel of a car. If car usage was restricted to the day, this 
may lead to a decrease in accidents and deaths on our roads.

In conclusion, there are arguments for and against cars being driven at night. It is very 
important to remember that cars are an important part of living, and it is our responsibility to 
use them correctly. Although the arguments against cars being driven at night are convincing, 
I believe that this should be allowed, as long as it is done with great care.


